
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Constable, Daniel@DeltaCouncil 

From: Constable, Daniel@DeltaCouncil 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 3:05 PM
To: arabidoux@scwa2.com; rsanford@scwa2.com; jzolezzi@herumcrabtree.com; jgutierrez@wwd.ca.gov; 

Jensen, Carl; Loweryolocert, DeltaCouncil@DeltaCouncil; Giorgi, Erika@DeltaCouncil 
Cc: Vink, Erik@DPC; Henderson, Jeff@DeltaCouncil 
Subject: Lower Yolo Ranch (C20203): Updates for June 12, 2020 

Dear Parties to the Lower Yolo Ranch Certification of Consistency Appeal and the Delta Protection 
Commission: 

Sending on behalf of Executive Officer Jessica Pearson: 

Dear Parties and Delta Protection Commission: 

On April 7, 2020, Westlands Water District (“Westlands”) filed a Certification of Consistency for the 
Lower Yolo Restoration Project. The Solano County Water Agency submitted an appeal of this 
Certification on May 7, 2020. 

On June 12, 2020, the Solano County Water Agency (“SCWA”) formally withdrew its appeal of the 
Lower Yolo Ranch Restoration Project Certification of Consistency. 

Pursuant to Water Code section 85225.15, Westlands Water District can proceed to implement the 
covered action. 

Under Rule 26 of our Appeals Procedures, Council members and staff face certain restrictions in the 
ex parte communications they may have while appeals are pending. Now that the appeal of the 
certification of consistency has been withdrawn, those restrictions are lifted. 

For any questions regarding this notice please contact the Council at 
coveredactions@deltacouncil.ca.gov or 916-445-5511. 

Kind regards, 

Jessica R. Pearson 
Executive Officer 
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